Raft River Ground Water District Phone: (208)430-7749

PO Box 122, fax: (208)824-5560
Almo, Idaho 83312 e-mail: raftrivergwd@hotmail.com
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January 9, 2018

Idaho Department of Water Resources
650 Addison Ave W, Suite 500
Twin Falls, Idaho 83301

Dear Sirs,

Raft River Ground Water District will be responsible for reading flow meter totalizer data and entering
this into the database for calculation of annual use. We will contract with a hydrographer, Water Well
Consultants, to collect, compile and submit this data to the Department of Water Resources as required.
This data will be collected at the end of the 2018 irrigation scason.

Sincerely,
Raft River Ground Water District
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Todd Webb - Chairman



